
March 25, 2009 

O'Neal Roofing Company 
John W. O'Neal, President 
PO Box 2166 
Lake City, FL 32056 

Dear Mr. O'Neal: 

SUWANNEE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
Mark A. Carver, Director 

Acting in regular session on March 24, 2009, unanimous approval was given by the 
Suwannee County School Board to extend for a period of one year, through April 27, 2010, 
bid #07-202: 

Contracted Roof Repair, O'Neal Roofing Company 

It is a pleasure having your company work with the Suwannee County School System. 

Sincerely, 

~~-
Mark A. Carver, Director 


